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ACCESS 2.0 Testing/ Training  

The annual ACCESS 2.0 testing window begins January 30 and must be completed by March 10, 

2017. All ELL students in the district must be given this assessment.  Our EL teachers and I will 

be attending a two day training November 14 and 15 to review requirements and recertify as 

proctors and administrators of the assessment.  

 

Migrant/ ELP Family Night 

We will be holding a family night for our Migrant and English Learner families on Tuesday, 

November 29th. The evening will include dinner and a guest speaker from the Department of 

Labor.  

 

New Teacher Training 

Our new teachers have now completed one coaching round and a full day of professional 

development. They seem excited about the opportunity to grow, learn, and work in the 

Homedale community. I look forward to meeting with them during our Professional 

Development time Friday.  

  

 


